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August 25, 2009 
 
 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters of John the Steadfast, 
 
We have been together for a little over a year and have laid a good foundation. It is now time 
to fulfill one of the main reasons we have formed this fellowship – to support the new Lu-
theran media with offerings from the bounty God has given to us. We have had a few chapter 
fundraisers but it is time for our first all-organization fund-drive. 
 

We are having a fundraiser to help support Issues, Etc. We are calling it our $5/$500 

fundraiser. We hope you will give anywhere from $5 to $500 to support Issues, Etc. Cer-
tainly all of us can afford $5 and many of us can afford $500 or even more to support Confes-
sional Lutheran radio broadcasts. 
 
I know that some of you already support Issues directly and that is good. We encourage doing 
so. That may mean your gift to the $5/500 drive may be less but we do hope you will contrib-
ute something so that we can offer a large and steadfast gift as a group. We would like to re-
ceive all gifts by September 30, 2009. 
 
100% of your $5/500 gift will go to Issues, Etc. We are also giving you an opportunity to give 
a gift to the Brothers General Expenses Fund to help offset the day to day costs of the organi-
zation. Included in those costs are honorariums for some of our bloggers, website develop-
ment and maintenance, a small travel budget and miscellaneous office supplies. We recom-
mend an extra gift equal or greater than 10% of your Issues gift but that is up to you. 
 
Thanks for all of your support for the Brothers of John the Steadfast.  You may make your gift 
using the enclosed envelope or you may go online and make use of Paypal. If you use the en-
closed card be sure to check the appropriate boxes and if you use Paypal make sure that you 
follow the instructions to give a gift to Issues and to give a gift directly to the Brothers Gen-
eral Expenses Fund. Simply look for the “$5/$500” button on the home page at The Brothers’ 
website at http://steadfastlutherans.org. 
 
I am opening up the $5/500 fund drive with a gift of $250 from me and my family. I hope you 
will follow my lead and give a generous gift as well. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Pastor Rossow 
Founder and Editor of the Brothers of John the Steadfast 
 
PS. Remember, BJS is not the official fundraising arm for Issues, Etc. We have our own sepa-
rate organization and goals. It just so happens that Issues, Etc. is the best example of new Lu-
theran media we have seen and so for the foreseeable future it will be our primary project for 
support. 
 
 


